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From the Commander: Steve Harden, 

 

Our next meeting will be on July 10th. Dinner is at 6:00 and the meeting is at 7:00. I 

look forward to seeing more of you there 

 

Have a safe and happy 4th of July everyone!! Don’t forget, our fireworks booth is 

open in the Bay Hill shopping center. If you happen to be in the area, stop by and 

say hi to the volunteers and purchase your fireworks. This is a way to help the 

American Legion Post 409 add to their funds so we are able to keep it going. 

 

We have several birthdays in July. Happy Birthday to: Steve Harden. We also want 

to wish a Happy Birthday to Camille Munoz, Jo Romine, Madeline Sopko, wives of 

Veterans and Women Club volunteers 

 

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for July 27
th

 which is our monthly breakfast at 

the American Legion Hall.   
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